August 7, 2009

GRE has been notified that the following non-public transmission information was inadvertently disclosed to a marketing function employee: 
GRE’s Pleasant Valley Substation project

GRE plans to install a 345 kV / 161 kV, 500 MVA transformer, known as the #2 transformer, at its Pleasant Valley Substation.  The anticipated in service date of the #2 transformer is February 1, 2010.

